The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the
United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva
presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for
Human Rights (Special Procedures Branch) and has the honour to inform
the latfter that its letter Ref AL NGA 2/2022 dated 30t March, 2022 has
been forwarded to the Capital, for the attention of the relevant
Government Agencies.

The Permanent Mission wishes to inform that the request of the
Special Procedure Mandate Holders is receiving appropriate attention
and any response in this regard would be duly communicated upon
receipt by Mission.

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the
United Nations and other International Organizations in Geneva avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner
for Human Rights (Special Procegyres Branch) the assurances of its
highest consideration = W
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Office of the High Commissionerfot: an Rights
Palais des Wilson, CH- 1201
Geneva, Switzerland



